
From: DRS 1472 
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 7:28:31 PM 
To: Heather Johnson (Cllr); Edmund Frondigoun (Cllr); Sagal Abdi-Wali (Cllr); 
Lotis Bautista (Cllr); Danny Beales (Cllr); Nasrine Djemai (Cllr); Lloyd Hatton 
(Cllr); Liam Martin-Lane (Cllr); Andrew Parkinson (Cllr); Will Prince (Cllr); Tom 
Simon (Cllr); Sue Vincent (Cllr) 
Subject: Objections to Landsec’s O2 Site Plans  
  
Dear all,  
 
I'd like to notify you of my strong objections to Landsec's O2 Centre site plans. 
 
I am a local resident (David Spence, 92 B Priory Rd, NW6 3NT). 
 
My objections are bullet pointed below - I shall spare you the details of all of 
my thoughts, but to summarise, I view the plans as short-term profit motive 
driven which will likely be detrimental to the residents in the locale: 
 
* Overbearing height of constructs 
* Extreme habitation density 
* Burden on local social infrastructure 
* Ignoring the need for local amenities, especially for the children and the 
poorer members of society. 
 
I fervently believe that this project must be changed. The people of Camden 
deserve medium-to-long-term planning - not this. 
 
 
Sincerely, David Spence 
 


